
To: Board of Education  
From: Casey Wescott
Re: North Creek Board Report
Date: June 9th, 2025

Dear Chelsea Board of Education,

As we wrap up another incredible school year, I’m excited to share the highlights 
from North Creek during May and June. These final months have been filled with 
celebration, reflection, and connection—all centered on the strong, supportive 
culture we've built together.

We concluded our Portrait of a Graduate (POG) work for the year, spotlighting 
the POG character trait of the week, holding our monthly community meetings, 
and honoring our last group of “bucket fillers.” It’s been inspiring to hear students 
use the language we've focused on all year—demonstrating collaboration, 
communication, critical thinking, and creativity, and more. These moments are a 
great reminder of how our staff, students, and parents continue to trust, 
collaborate, and care about each other at North Creek. 

The end of the school year has been full of joy, smiles, and memory-making 
experiences:

● Field Day was a tremendous success, thanks to Mr. Burris’s planning and 
the enthusiasm of staff, students, and volunteers. 

● PTO Ice Cream Social brought our community together in a relaxed, fun 
setting. We’re grateful to our PTO for their continued commitment to 
enriching our school.

● Grade-Level End-of-Year Celebrations provided fun and adventure:
○ Young 5s celebrated with an awesome classroom party right here 

at North Creek.
○ Kindergarten and 1st grade students took their energy to the 

Treehouse
○ 1st Grade had a blast at Pax Gymnastics
○ 2nd grade students kicked off summer with swimming and 

celebrating at Beach Middle School.



As always, thank you for your continued support of North Creek Elementary. We 
welcome you to stop by any time.

Take care,
Casey Wescott
Principal, North Creek Elementary

Upcoming Dates…
● June 16th - 20th- SafetyTown6th 
● August 4th - 15th - Summer Learning
● August 11th, 12th, 13th - Kindergarten & Young 5s Jumpstart
● August 19th - Staff Reports - PD
● August 25th - 1st Day of School! 


